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It was helpful to hear other leaders' recruitment techniques.  (I'm still a 
little overwhelmed by this, but it may be more due to several extreme 
family incidents that have occurred recently more than doing the work 
itself.)

I liked following along on the Leaders' site while discussing the work 
during the meeting.

The phone conference works well for me because it is difficult to get to a 
place after school where I have access to Skype or other web-forum type 
set-ups, but I can be on the internet and phone at the same time.


